
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
5th December 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s) and Student,  
 
Over the coming months we will have photographers in school taking images of students and staff for use by 
both us, Whitcliffe Mount Academy, and by SHARE Multi-Academy Trust. The images may be used in some 
promotional material for the Trust.  
 
Should you not want your child(ren) to be featured in the images or you do not consent to their image being 
publicised, then please complete a short form using the following link: https://forms.office.com/e/mBPZRRVv7Z. 
 
The form should be completed by Sunday 10th December 2023 and only where you do not give consent.  
We will assume we have permission to use images of students where parents have not completed the form. 
 
If you have more than one child at Whitcliffe Mount Academy, please complete the form for each child 
separately. 
 
Kind regards,  
Whitcliffe Mount Academy 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/mBPZRRVv7Z

